
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, JULY 24, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

WHEN I BEGAN IN CHRISTIAN RADIO 50 YEARS AGO, LITTLE DID I KNOW WHAT IMPACT 

CHRISTIAN RADIO WOULD HAVE IN THE LIVES OF THOSE LISTENING. 

MY HIGHEST HOPE WAS THAT LISTENERS WOULD LEARN OF THEIR NEED TO BE SAVED. 

AND THAT DOES HAPPEN. 

IT WAS ALSO A HOPE THAT BELIEVERS WOULD GROW IN THEIR KNOWLEDGE OF GOD’S 

WORD AND THEIR FAITH WOULD BE STRENGTHENED. AND THAT DOES HAPPEN. 

ANOTHER HOPE WAS THAT BELIEVERS WOULD BE MOTIVATED TO SERVE THE LORD 

WITH THEIR LIVES. AND THAT DOES HAPPEN. 

BUT NEVER DID I EVER IMAGINE THE BENEFIT OF HELPING LISTENERS SLEEP. THAT ALSO 

HAPPENS. 

LOIS – RHINELANDER SHARED WITH US IN THIS SHORT NOTE 

DEAR SIR. I HAVE BEEN LISTENING TO WRVM FOR MANY YEARS. IT HAS BEEN SUCH A 

BLESSING TO ME. I PARTICULARLY REMEMBER AFTER HAVING OPEN HEART SURGERY AND 

WAS IN A REHAB FACILITY THEY WERE ABLE TO FIND A RADIO SO I COULD LISTEN TO YOUR 

LATE NIGHT MUSIC. I WAS ABLE TO SLEEP. THANKS SO MUCH! 

 SLEEP IS IMPORTANT. AND WE HEAR FROM MANY WHO SHARE HOW OUR LATE NIGHT 

MUSIC DOES JUST THAT. IT HELPS THEM SLEEP. 

THANKS FOR PRAYING FOR OUR MINISTRY AND FOR PARTNERING WITH US. 

 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


